
TOWN OF MONTVILLE 
 

Finance Committee 
 

April 8, 2022 
 

Special Meeting 
 

Room 203 at 4:00 PM 
 

Town of Montville has lifted the mask mandate effective Monday, February 28, 2022 
throughout Town facilities in coordination with our schools.  Although the mask mandate 
has been lifted, Uncas Health strongly recommends that all individuals, both vaccinated 

and unvaccinated, continue to wear masks indoors. 
 
 

1. Call to Order 
 
2. Pledge of Allegiance 
 
3. Remarks from the Public relating to matters on the agenda with a three-minute limit 
 
4. Minutes            
            Approval of the minutes of the 4/6/22 meeting 
 
5. Agenda Items as follows: 

 
Discussion of the 2022-23 Town Budget including Board of Education 

 
6. Update from Finance Director 

 
7. Remarks from the Public with a three-minute limit 
 
8. Remarks from Councilors 

 
9. Adjournment 
 
 
 
      Theresa Hart, Director of Finance 
 


